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The six options are as follows:
Option #1: Transfer $217,779.40 from the Operating Reserve Fund to General Fund.

Available fund balance in the Operating Reserve Fund is approximately $334,000.00.
$217,779.40 would be transferred into the General Fund to pay the award.

Option #2: Delecte Police Vehicle from the Capital Projects Fund and transfer $35,000.00 to the
General Fund. Transfer balance of Act 111 Award from the Operating Reserve Fund to the

General Fund.

The 2010 Budget appropriates $35,000.00 for the purchase of a new police SUV. If the Board
selects this option, the police SUV would not be purchased in 2010, and the $35,000.00 would be
transferred from the Capital Projects Fund fo the General Fund to assist with paying the award.
The balance of $182,779.40 would be transferred from the Operating Reserve Fund to pay the
remaining portion of the award.

Option #3: Delete Police Vehicle from the Capital Projects Fund and utilize existing General
Fund balance.

Similar to thc previous option, the police SUV would be eliminated from the 2010 budget and
5$535,000.00 transferred back to the General Fund to offset the cost of the award. The balance of
$182,779.40 would be drawn from the existing General Fund balance.

Onption #4: Utilize existing General Fund balance.

The 2010 Budget projects a year-end fund balance of $518,805.00. Retroactivity payments
could be made from the existing Gencral Fund balance, however this would decrcase the
projected year-end fund balance of $301,025.60.

Option #5: Transfer funds from the Capital Projects Fund to the General Fund.

The 2010 Capital Projects Fund has an available fund balance of $364,511.00. All 2010 Capital
Fund projects could be delayed and the full balance of the award transferred from the Capital
Projects Fund back to the General Fund to offset the award.

Option #6: Downsize Police employce compliment.

The Board also has the option of eliminating police officer positions to offset the cost of the
award. It was noted that this option would only reduce expenses moving forward and funds
would still be needed to pay the arbitration award.
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The Board unanimously agreed that they would not oppose the Zoning Hearing appeal as
presented.

G. SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS: None.

H. PUBLIC COMMENT: None.

L PRESS CONFERENCE: There were no questions from the reporters prescnt.

L. ADJOURNMENT: Upon motion by Supervisor Salvadore, seconded by Supervisor
Groff, and carried unanimously the regularly scheduled meeting of June 14, 2010 was adjourned
at 7:40PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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Lynda Seimes

Township Seeretary

(*These minutes were transcribed from recordings taken by Mus. Lorraine E. Leslie, Township
Treasurer, and should not be considered official until approved by the Board of Supervisors at a

public meeting).



